Chater Community Choir returns to St Peter’s Empingham on 18th May with ‘A Springtime Songbook’

After a sell-out concert last December, this popular choir will be back in St Peter’s again with another concert on Saturday 18th May at 7.30pm. The programme will include a selection of popular and traditional favourites along with some solo items to delight you on a warm spring evening. Refreshments will be available and proceeds from the concert will again go to Charity.

Tickets are £5 each and are available from Tracy Steward email:tracy.steward@btopenworld.com  tel: 01780 729006 

Make a date in your diaries now and book early to be sure of a ticket!

